

March 11, 2016

Dennis Gallagher

Founder/ President

Prescott Western Heritage Foundation, Inc.

PO Box 773

Prescott, Az 86302

Subject: Preserving Prescott's Western Heritage

Dear Dennis,

I am privileged to have met you as we go forward with the concept of Preserving and Pronouncing our Western Heritage here in Prescott, AZ.

The importance of this has been put on the back burner for quite some time now. It is long past due that we go "back to our roots" for all to see. We must stand firm and insist that this take place as soon as possible to ensure that all of this history is not packed away for another decade or two. The public has a right to see the rich history and examine the contribution Prescott has made to the state of Arizona.

I was surprised to find out that the items that are available from "The Worlds Oldest Rodeo", aren't and haven't been displayed. What a shame, hopefully you can turn that around!

I support and applaud your efforts.

Sincerely,

Constance J. Canteline

President and Owner 480-688-5578